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SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Group 2 

Program 1.5 

Question No. 134 

Senator Singh asked the following question at the hearing on 24 February 2014: 

1) Have you provided any advice to the Attorney-General on cuts to funding for Aboriginal and Torres Strait 

Islander Legal Services? 

 

2) Have you received any advice from, or provided any advice to, the Government’s new Indigenous Advisory 

Council on the impact of these cuts? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

It is not appropriate to comment on advice to Ministers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


